Ecola Creek Watershed Council meeting minutes 11/17/2008
In attendance: Lori Lilly (WC coordinator), Bob Lundy (ECWC), John Mersereau (ECWC), Nadia Gardner (Arch Cape), Mike Manzulli (Arch Cape), Tom Merrell (ECWC), Phil Simpson (ODFW)
I. The council toured the Arch Cape watershed, with Tom as the lead.  The tour highlighted each of Arch Cape’s drainages, a road decommission project lead by Stimpson Lumber on Arch Cape Creek, areas in the watershed that are to be logged in the near future, a Pacific Salamander, erosion on a new logging road and culminated in a fantastic view of Onion Peak.  Below are some pictures from the event.
II. After the tour, a couple brief announcements were made regarding the upcoming First Salmon Celebration (11/22, 6 PM at the Cannon Beach Chamber) and the Ecola Creek Awareness Projects new Committees, including the Ecology Committee.  ECAP asked if the council would be interested in leading the Ecology Committee; the council requested more detail.  The council then briefly review the revised Local Wetland Inventory maps provided by Pacific Habitat Services.

III. Adjourn 
Picture from the tour of the Arch Cape watershed:
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